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Development Policy Manager
Warwick District Council
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24 July 2012

Dear Sir/Madam

| am writing in opposition to the District Councils plans to develop on the Green belt land which is
shown on the 2012 Preferred Options booklet. | have studied in great depth the importance of
preserving and maintaining greenbelts as part of my A Level Geography specification. With this in
mind | have a strong understanding of the detrimental social and environmental effects to which
building on this greenbelt sites will cause. It concerns me that alternative brown and white field sites
have not being considered more thoroughly by planners. It seems to me that rather than looking for
alternatives to protect this land, rash and poorly thought out plans have been made.

My understanding is greenbelts were developed in order to prevent urban sprawl. By developing this
site, you are going against their very purpose. This land is extensively used by the public for walking,
cycling and running and | strongly believe it is owed to the residents of Warwick, Leamington and
Kenilworth who enjoy this area on a regular basis that this plan is reconsidered.

Yours faithfully




